
SENATOR
RICHARD ALLOWAY, II
33RD SENATORIAL DISTRICT

2G39
SENATE BOX 2O3O33

HARRISBURG, PA 1712O
(717) 787-4651

FAX: (717) 772-2753

COMMITTEES

GAME AND FISHERIES, CHAIRMAN
LAW AND JUSTICE, VICE CHAIRMAN

AGING AND YOUTH
LOCAL GOVERNMENT

MAJORITY POLICY
RULES AND EXECUTIVE NOMINATIONS

37 SOUTH MAIN STREET, SUITE 2OO
CHAMBERSBURG, PA 172O1

(717) 264-61OO
FAX: (717) 264-3652

237 EAST MAIN STREET
WAYNESBORO, PA 17268

(717) 762-9222
FAX: (717) 749-5649

#enate oi ItemtBtjhtania

WEBSITE ADDRESS
www.senatoralloway.com

53 EAST MIDDLE STREET
GETTYSBURG, PA 17325

(717) 334-4169
TOLL FREE: (866) 334-1863

FAX: (717) 334-591 1

i 1 3

INTERNET E-MAIL ADDRESS
alloway@pasen .gov

November 13, 2009

^

Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman
Pennsylvania Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Chairman Coccodrilli,

It is my understanding that the State Board of Funeral Directors Final-Form Regulation
16A-4816 (Preneed Activities of Unlicensed Employee) is currently before the Independent
Regulatory Review Commission and will be considered at the Commission's upcoming public
meeting on November 19, 2009. I hereby register my support for the aforementioned
regulation and respectfully request the Commission's approval of such.

The State Board of Funeral Directors has thoughtfully and thoroughly considered the
federal court case Walker v. Flitton and has written Regulation 16A-4816 to address issues
raised in the case while also ensuring compliance with the Funeral Director Law. Approval of
the regulation will further enhance the protections provided to consumers within the
Commonwealth by clearly defining that preneed arrangements be made only by licensed
funeral directors. It is important that proper measures are taken to protect consumers and to
maintain the integrity of funeral director licensure.

Thank you for your favorable consideration of Final-Form Regulation 16A-4816.

Sincerely,

or Richard Alloway, II
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